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Emailed Statement of Account now available! 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

We’re excited to share that AML now has 

the ability to email monthly statements! If 

you or your Payables team wish to receive 

your Statement of Account by email, please 

reply to this message or send an email to 

statements@lynden.com with this 

information:  

 Email address(es) where monthly 

statement should be sent 

 Your AML account number 

 Other Lynden company (or 

companies) that you ship with 

 

 

You can expect to start receiving emailed statements in early March! 

 

Thank you for your business! 

  

 

 
Our mailing address is (please do not send checks to this address): 
AML 
5615 W Marginal Way SW 
Seattle, WA 98106-1521  

  

 


